
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Contact: Battalion Chief James Kingston 
Urbana Fire Department 
City of Urbana  
217-384-2422 
jgkingston@city.urbana.illinois.us 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 22, 2023 

 

WORKING FIRE 1004 SOUTH LYNN URBANA 
 

At approximately 1:50 P.M. Urbana Fire units were dispatched to the above address for 
a kitchen fire with the occupants reported to be outside.  Units began arriving in 3 
minutes and found the occupants outside and fire in the kitchen.  Four (4) fire engines 
one (1) ladder truck and a command car responded.  Crews were able to extinguish the 
fire in approximately 7 minutes after arrival.  No injuries were reported.  The single-
family home’s occupants were displaced and advised they had family nearby and did 
not need Emergency Services and Support Team assistance.  

The initial investigation indicates the cause as undetermined.  

Initial damage estimates are approximately $50,000.    

 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit www.urbanaillinois.us. 

 

###END### 
       

http://www.urbanaillinois.us/

